
Rock Falls Wind Farm, LLC 
c/o EDF Renewable Energy 

15545 Innovation Drive 
San Diego, CA 92128 

February 10, 2017 

Delivered Via Email: pudsubmissions "occemail.com 
Public Utility Division 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
P.O. Box 52000 
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-2000 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSTRUCT 

In order to comply with the requirements of title 17 O.S. § 160.11 et. seq., and the rules promulgated 
by the Oklahoma Corporation Commission ("Commission) thereunder, Rock Falls Wind Farm, LLC, 
a Delaware limited liability company (the "Company") hereby informs the Commission of its intent 
to construct the Rock Falls wind energy project (the "Project") located in Grant and Kay Counties, 
Oklahoma. 

The Project has been under active development since 2015. The most recent FAA form 7 460-1 
filings were made on November 28, 2016. A summary of the FAA form 7460-1 filings for the 62 
turbines included in the Project, as well as for 3 alternative turbine sites ("Alternative Turbines"), is 
attached hereto as Exhibit A. In the event any designs and plans are developed that will utilize the 
Alternative Turbines, the Company will provide notice of the same to the Commission. 

In addition to the foregoing, attached hereto as Exhibit B is a map of the Project, which shows the 
real estate included and evaluated in connection with the statutory setback requirements set forth in 
17 O.S. § 160.20. Based on information made available to the public, the Company attests that on the 
date of this notice, the Project design complies with the setbacks required by title 17 O.S. §160.20. 

The Company further confirms that it shall submit a copy of this letter and all Exhibits to the Grant 
County and Kay County Board of Commissioners within the time period set forth in title 17 O.S. 
§ 160.21 (A). None of the Project facilities are located within an incorporated area of a municipality 
such that no additional notice is required under title 17 O.S. § 160.21 (A). 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at (281) 921-9775 with any questions regarding this submission. 

Sincerely, 

~4-~ 
Matthew S. McCluskey () 
Director, Development 
Matthew.McCluske} a edf-rc.com 

https://edf-rc.com
https://occemail.com

